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Dear EFORT, 
 
I am very proud to be your fellow, because you all are leaders in orthopedics in the world. It 
was good to meet people from other countries and to exchange knowledge. All on this 
travelling fellowship was well organised except operations on patients, because it is much 
better to be in the operation room. All of lecturers were well prepared and were very kind 
and friendly.  
 
We were in excellent hotel which one is excellently placed so we could see pretty much of 
London. 
 
Thank you and best regards, 
 
 
Ivan Vidaković 
Consultant Orthopaedic Surgeon 


